
Principal Message 10/7/22 

Stevenson Families, 

We have had a wonderful week filled with learning, celebrating, and fun!  We celebrated our Read-a-

Thon, Summer Reading Challenge, Character Awards, and Perfect 2022 FSA Scores.  It brings me great 

joy to celebrate the accomplishments of our kiddos.  I hope you enjoy looking at the pictures of these 

celebrations on our private Facebook group. 

The renewal applications are now available and due on October 31st.  Please go into your Family 

Dashboard Brevard Public Schools, Leading and Learning - Open Enrollment (scriborder.com) and 

complete the renewal application to remain at Stevenson for the 23-24 school year.   

We have some upcoming events to share.  First, Monday is a student holiday.  We hope you enjoy some 

family time during this long weekend.  Next, Wednesday the 12th is Walk to School Day.  If you would 

like to participate, meet us at the pavilion by the playground at Kelly Park at 8:15am.  We will then walk 

together to school via the boardwalk that morning.  We also have parent conference night on the 20th.  

Teachers will set up these with individual families.  Picture retakes will be Friday, Oct. 21st.  The ordering 

information is attached.  We also want to announce the 3rd and 4th grade Autumn Lights Musical will be 

held Thursday, Oct. 27th at 5:30pm and Friday, Oct. 28th at 9:30am.  Information on ordering your tickets 

will be sent out in the very near future. 

If you need some volunteer hours, we are hosting an outdoor beautification day on Saturday, October 

22nd from 7:30am – 1:30pm.  Pulling weeds, pressure washing, picking up trash, and other outdoor 

opportunities are available.  Please either email Ms. Sharon at Baillargeon.Sharon@BrevardSchools.org 

or give her a call at 321-454-3550 extension 51830 if you are interested in helping out. 

Next Friday report cards will be posted to Focus.  If you are unsure of how to access the report card, 

take some time to review the directions in the attached document.  The document also contains the 

directions on accessing the first state FAST testing results for families in 3rd-6th grade. 

The Second Annual Stevenson Fall Fishing Tournament is now underway and will last through November 
7th.   There is a $25 entry fee per student.  Click the link for more information, rules, and to sign 
up.  https://tinyurl.com/RLS-Fishing   
 
We continue to need assistance in the afternoon with moving cones during car loop.  Volunteers help 
keep our line moving so please sign up if you can spare some time.  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-carloop 
 
That’s it for this week.  I hope you all enjoy your long weekend.  I’ll see you Tuesday in the car loop! 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Fleeger 
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